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Gentlemen:

As of July 27, 1990, you were required to comply with 10 CFR 70.25, of the NRC
regulations, which requires licensees with quantities of licensed material that
you are authorized to possess to submit a decommissioning funding plan or a
certificate that financial assurance for decommissioning has been provided.
Our records indicate that NRC has not yet received your response to this
requirement. Therefore, you appear to be in violation of 10 CFR 70.25.

The NRC considers violation of this requirement to be a significant regulatory i

concern. Therefore, in order for the NRC to determine whether your license I
should be modified, suspended or revoked, or other enforcement action taken to
ensure compliance with NRC regulatory requirements, you are required to respond
as described in the enclosed Demand for Information within 30 days.

If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact our Materials
Licensing Section at (708) 790-5625.

Sincerely,
,

/ t %
i A. Bert Davis

Regional Administrator

Enclosure: Demand for Information i
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